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CALENDAR – 2018 
 

Term 4  
Week 3 
Thursday 1st Nov…                 Warrimoo Centenary Assembly        
                                                      K-6 – 11:20am – 1pm 

Saturday 4th Nov…                Warrimoo 100yr Open Weekend 
                                               9am – 2:30pm 
Saturday 4th Nov…                 Big Bash Bush Dance –  
                                               5:30pm - late       
Sunday 5th Nov…                   Warrimoo 100yr Open Weekend 
                                               9am – 6pm 
Week 4 
Thursday 8th – Fri 9th Nov…   Collaroy Excursion – Stage 2 
 

Week 5 
Wednesday 14th Nov…         Parent Kindy 2019 Orientation       
                                Evening - 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Wednesday 14th Nov…          P&C Meeting – 7.30pm 

Thursday 15th Nov…             2/1T Assembly – 2pm 

Friday 16th Nov…                  Kindy 2019 Transition # 1 
                                              9:15am – 11:00am 
 
 

 

Week 6 
Friday 23rd Nov…                  Kindy 2019 Transition # 2 
                                              9:15am – 11:00am 

 
Week 7 
Thursday 29th Nov…             2/1B Assembly – 2pm 

Friday 30th Nov…                  Kindy 2019 Transition # 3 
                                              9:15am – 11:00am 

Week 8 
Tuesday 4th Dec …               Helpers Morning Tea  –                                
                                11am  - 11:30am 

Week 9 
Wednesday 12th Dec…         Movie Day K-6 – Glenbrook Cinema 

Thursday 13th Dec…             Principal Assembly 
Thursday 13th Dec…             Xmas in Springwood Night –  

                                                        6-7pm  
Friday 14th Dec…                  Year 6 Farewell 
 
Week 10 
Wednesday 19th Dec…         Year 6 Assembly – 2pm 

Wednesday 19th Dec…         Last day for students 

 
 
 

 

 
 

PAYMENTS 
* CASH PAYMENTS COLLECTED ON WEDNESDAYS & THURSDAYS * 

* BEFORE 10AM ONLY * 
ALTERNATIVELY PAYMENTS CAN BE MADE VIA EFTPOS AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE OR ONLINE 24HRS A 

DAY 7 DAYS A WEEK VIA THE ONLINE PARENT PAYMENT ‘POP’ FOUND ON THE HOMEPAGE OF THE 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  We are unable to receive monies after the stated final payment dates, as 
listed below. 

 

If there are any difficult circumstances in regard to any payments by the due date, for excursions / incursions 
please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 EXCURSION / INCURSION AMOUNT FINAL DUE DATE  
     

*** There are no payments due *** 

mailto:warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

It has been an absolutely fantastic start to our term with lots of exciting extra curricular teaching and learning 
programs being enjoyed by all. We started our term with two weeks of swim school. The students who participated 
in this intensive program should be congratulated on their diligence in improving their swimming skills and their 
beautiful manners. I am so very proud when outside community members report back to us that our students 
represented our school with exemplary behaviour and manners. 
Our African Drumming and Dancing sessions have commenced this term and I can already see very eager and excited 
students participating in these vibrant and creative lessons. 

 
Stage 2 Tree Planting 
 
On Thursday 27th September 2018, the students in 3/2W and 4K participated in a program called ‘Connect with 

Nature’ as part of our Geography studies. The students worked with the Healthy Waterways Team from Blue 

Mountains City Council and Greening Australia who kindly donated over 500 native seedlings. The day was organised 

by Mrs Jenny Hill as a part of an ongoing project and was fully funded by the Blue Mountains City Council. Jenny and 

the Greening Australia team organised a fantastic learning experience for the students where they planted the 

native plants around the school for regeneration and beautification of our grounds. The students also explored and 

learnt more about the beautiful bushland at the back of the school.                         Miss Withers 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



100 years of Warrimoo 
 
Last weekend the opening of the 100 years of Warrimoo was held at our school. Amazing boards full of interesting 
information and illuminating maps and pictures were displayed in the hall. We had many families and community 
members come along to see this extraordinary exhibition. If you missed it please come and have a look on Saturday 
3rd November between 9am - 2:30pm and Sunday 4th November between 9am – 6pm.  

 



     100 Year Celebration Assembly 2018 
Thursday, 1st November 2018 

 

11:20 Recess ends 

11:30  Students assemble outside hall in lines 

 Smoking Ceremony with Chris Tobin 

11:40 2/1 T&B Welcome song to the assembly 

11:45 Principal’s address 

11:50 3/2W dressing up through the ages 

12:00 4K song 

12:10 6H and 5M slide show and fun facts 

12:20  KD showing their artwork 

12:30 Students move to the oval, parents follow for the Eagle Dance 

12:35 Yr 6 students introduce the Eagle Dance, students dance 

Parents are requested to join the oval and learn the eagle dance 

1:00 Picnic lunch with parents 

2:00- 3:00 Normal classes resume. 

Please come along and join the celebration as students share classwork and interesting facts about their local area. 

Parents and community members are welcome to stay for lunch and have a picnic with their children. 

 

      

E. Harris  

Relieving Principal  
At Warrimoo we value the attitudes of Commitment, Achievement, Responsibility and Engagement. 



 

Throughout the year our class has been using a variety of media to create and publish 
texts. We have made iBooks, multimedia texts and comics.   

 
 

 
 
      
 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 



MIMOSA PUBLIC SCHOOL VISIT 
 

On Thursday 23
rd

 October, Warrimoo was privileged to have a visit from 
the Mimosa Public School Orchestra as they passed through Warrimoo 
on their way to the Jenolan  Caves. These primary students were very 
talented and played a variety of instruments. Our Warrimoo children 
totally engaged.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mimosa Public School from the 
Northern Beaches came to our 
school to demonstrate the 
magnificent talent of their school 
orchestra. The orchestra had 43 
girls and boys from years 4-6. It 
was an amazing performance and 
there was a wide range of 
fabulous instruments. Some 
instruments were the flute, tuba, 
electric guitars, drums, keyboards 
and many more. Overall, it was a 
fantastic performance and it was 
great they stopped by to play for us.    
Eliza 
 
 
 



 
 

Mimosa Public School Orchestra visited our school to share their 
phenomenal music with us. They brought 42 students from grades 4-6. 
They had a broad range of instruments including the tuba, saxophone, 
flute and a variety of percussion instruments. They played thrilling and 
moving pieces. Some included old favourites such as ‘Sesame Street’, 
‘You will Rock Them’ and ‘Star Wars’ theme Song. They had the 
audience moving and singing along. We were thrilled that they shared 
their talent 
with us.   
Audrey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



  STAY INFORMED  

  Twitte.com/WarrimooPandC 

Facebook.com/WarrimooPandC   

Email: warrimoopandc@gmail.com    

 

P&C News  
 

 

 

 

MONTHLY P&C MEETING 
 

Our next meeting will be at 7:30pm Wednesday 14 November, in the staff room. P&C 
meetings are a great opportunity to meet people, hear what’s going on behind the scenes 
and have your say on behalf of your child/ren. We are always happy to welcome parents 
and citizens to our meetings and look forward to seeing you!                                         

 
Want to know what goes on at a P&C meeting but can’t get there?    
Email us at warrimoopandc@gmail.com to receive a copy of the monthly meeting minutes 

 
FUNDRAISING  
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P&C News continued 
Timetable for Big Bash Bush Dance: 

 5:30 gates open with dinner and coffee available 

 6pm Line dancing demo with Penny 

 7:30pm Gang Gang’s Bush Band kicks off 
 
Dinner will be $8 without a drink, or $10 with a drink, and includes: 
Pasta bake (vegan, vegetarian, meat and gluten free options), salad and a bread roll 
Can of soft drink 

 We would like to ask everyone to bring a water bottle, we will have a refilling station 

for the night. 

 
Ice creams will be available for $2 
 
Tickets are selling fast, the link to the Eventbrite page is: 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/warrimoo-week-big-bash-bush-dance-tickets-
50382115263 

Crazy Camel  
Crazy Camel orders are due back on 31st October – this Wednesday! 

Perfect for Christmas presents, or for your home! 
If you need another order form, please see Jo at the office. 

 
*If you pay online, please remember you still need to hand in the form so we know what 

you have ordered. 
 

CANTEEN  
Trial Canteen Model for Term 4 
With great thanks to Emma Murison and support from our P&C we are excited to be offering a new 
model for our canteen for this term.  This is a trial to see if a combination of outsourcing meals and 
some over the counter sales would be a more sustainable model for our school community while 
still maintaining some of the important features of our school canteen such as healthy, affordable 
options for our kids, offering a break for parents to packing lunches once a week, and still raising 
some funds for the many things our P&C contributes to our school programs.  
 
Please see details below from Emma.  
I would like to thank Emma for bringing this model to our attention and for volunteering to co-
ordinate it and get it up and running for this term. Emma does need people to help as she works 
and can’t help out every Friday. We need parent helpers to help sort the lunch orders into classes 
and to help do some over the counter sales. If you can spare one hour of your time from 12:45 
onwards please let Emma know asap – 0418 476 093. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our previous co-ordinators for this year Sarah 
Emerson, Sarah Wentworth and Rose Wilesmith. The role of canteen co-ordinator, particularly 
under the model we have had up until this term, is an extensive, intensive and time consuming 
one.  We appreciate the efforts of these co-ordinators and thank them for their contributions to our 
P&C.   
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P&C News continued 
If you have any questions about the canteen please contact me on 0429 625 885. 

 
My School Lunch Box – www.myschoollunchbox.com.au 

 
 
What is My School Lunch Box?  
My School Lunchbox is a Blue Mountains business that has developed a business supplying school 
lunches to over 20 schools from the Blue Mountains and Penrith areas. The food is made locally in Leura 
and they are fully compliant with relevant food safety and hygiene regulations.  
 
How does it work?  
Parents order and pay for their child’s lunch order online by 8am on the lunch order day (Friday). The order 
is then made and packaged in 100% recyclable lunch boxes. It is labelled with the child’s names, class, 
school etc and delivered to the school just before lunch time. Cold food is kept cold with ice packs and hot 
food is kept warm in special boxes. The lunches will be distributed by parent volunteers (If you can help for 
1 hour please contact Emma – see details above). 
 
The first Friday for orders is Friday 2 November. 
 
What is on the Menu?  
There is a wide variety of healthy and other options on the menu. The menu also offers a number of vegan 
and gluten free options and the food is prepared in a nut free kitchen. The menu can be viewed at 

www.myschoollunchbox.com.au/menu  
 

How do I order? 

To order you will need to set up an account at www.myschoollunchbox.com.au. 

1. Go to www.myschoollunchbox.com.au and click on ‘sign up’ in the top right corner of the web page 

2. You’ll need to create a username and password and put in your name and a contact phone number. 

(Hint: the password needs to be at least 8 characters, have a capital and a special character (@#$%*) 

in it - for example Warrimoo#) 

 

3. Once you do that login and go to the top right of the webpage and click on your name and select My 

Students 

 
4.  You then need to add your child by typing in their name, selecting Warrimoo Public School and 

their year. In the extra information box make sure you type in your child’s class, so that we can 

make sure the order goes to the correct classroom. Make sure you save your changes. 

 

5. You then need to place an order. You do this by selecting Place Order: 
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P&C News continued 
 

1. Then you just scroll through the different options and select the option(s) you want to order and add 

the optional extras if you want them. For example with the sandwiches you can select what bread, 

and then extra fillings if you want them. This is also where you check/select the date for your order.  

 

2. Then after you have finished adding what you want to your order select pay now. You can pay with 

paypal or credit card. 

Orders need to be completed by 8am on Friday morning at the latest. If you are ordering close to 8am 

you may want to ring My School lunch box and confirm that they have received your order.  

If you are having trouble ordering or setting up an account you can contact Rae from My School Lunch 

Box on 0425 346 704 or by email info@myschoollunchbox.com.au.   

Due to the weather forecast this Friday 2
nd

 November, there will be Quelch iceblocks 

available over the counter for $0.50c 

UNIFORM SHOP 
 
Every year in term 4 we have a change to our opening hours to accommodate kindy 
transition mornings. All families are welcome to pop into uniform shop on the Friday 
mornings, this is not exclusively for kindy families! 
 
Uniform shop dates: 
 
Week 3 (1st November) - Thursday afternoon 2.30-3.15pm 
 
week 5 (15th November) - Thursday afternoon 2.30-3.15pm 
 
Week 6 (23rd November) - Friday morning 9.15-11am 
 
Week 7 (30 November) - Friday morning 9.15-11am 
 
Remaining dates for term 4 will be advised in the second half of term.  
 
If you have any school uniform items in the back of the drawer that your child has 
outgrown, we would love to receive your donations. Specifically, at this time of year there is 
high demand for second hand size 4 & 6 items.  
 
As always you can place an order via email if our opening times don’t suit.  
 
Warrimoopsuniformshop@gmail.com 
 
See you at the uniform shop! 
 
Cheers, 
Julie & Lisa  

mailto:info@myschoollunchbox.com.au
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P&C News continued 

 
SCHOOL BANKING 

Banking Day is Tuesday Morning 
(Drop Deposit Books in the Box in the Office)   

 
Community News  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Community News continued 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Programme of Events for Centenary ‘Warrimoo Week’ 

Saturday October 27
th

 to Sunday November 4
th 

Please note all walks are free but require a ticket, booked through Eventbrite - search for 
'Warrimoo Week'. 
Thursday Nov 1

st
 

 11.30am—1.00pm—‘Welcome to Country’ Ceremony—Darug man Chris Tobin to lead off the 

special School Assembly—Special School Assembly devoted to Warrimoo Centenary—classes do 

their presentations; assignments arranged around Hall interior; ‘Emu Dance’; all residents invited. 

 1.00pm—2.00pm—optional picnic lunch for parents and children 

 7.00pm—‘Taste-Test Launch of Warrimoo Pizza’—a quest to find the essential ‘Warrimoo Pizza’, 

upstairs at Monte Italia. Attendance by reservation—please call 47536385. 

Saturday Nov 3
rd

 

 ‘100 Years Display’ continues, 9.00am—2.30pm 

 Free Rickard Rd. Tennis Court Usage all weekend 

 ‘Warrimoo Town Walk’ (2hrs)—a guided tour of South Warrimoo focussing on the shops, historic 

buildings and the theme of Dorothy Wall and Blinky Bill. Meet at Warrimoo Citizens Hall, near the 

water trough, 9.50 for 10am start 

 5:30pm start—Warrimoo’s ‘Big Bush Bash’ takes place—Line Dancing led by Bilby Linedancers’ 

then the ‘Gang Gangs’ take over for expertly called Bush Dancing. Fun for all the family.  

Sunday Nov 4
th

 

 Final Day of ‘100 Years Display’, 9.00am—6.00pm 

 ‘Warrimoo Pool Walk’ (2-3hrs)—a second guided tour of significant natural and historic sites in 

search of the fabled ‘Warrimoo Pool’. Meet at station car park, 9.50 for 10am start  


